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Vaccine Pick-Up During Job Action at  
15 Sperling Drive, Barrie. 

 
 

Attention:  Physicians – General Practitioners, Nurse Practitioners, Pharmacies, Long-Term Care Homes 

Date:  January 30, 2015 
 

 

Our 15 Sperling Drive, Barrie office is currently experiencing picketing at the entrances to the parking lot.  
Although this job action is directed at the Community Care Access Centre and not the Simcoe Muskoka 
District Health Unit, it is impacting on the ability of our staff, clients and partners to access our parking lot. 
 
While the job action is in place and when picketing is occurring at our 15 Sperling Drive, Barrie office you 
may experience a brief delay.  
 
To ease vaccine pick up, please consider arriving mid morning or mid afternoon, and use the parking lot 
entrance on the east side closest to the Barrie Police station.   Once you reach the picket line, please 
identify your purpose for entering the parking lot as health unit business.  
 
Thank you for your understanding during this time. A health fax notification will be sent to advise when the 
job action is resolved. 
 
For additional information please call our Vaccine Preventable Disease Team at 705-721-7520 ext. 8806. 
 
 


